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Given that all current State Parks in Maine are located on unceded Wabanaki  land, it 
is only right that all members of tribal communities be allowed to enter State Parks 
without paying an entrance fee. This would be a small gesture of recognition and 
respect for the millennia of careful stewardship which the Wabanaki have provided 
for the Dawnland. Thank you.


